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Check out www.wlachurch.org (under Youth Ministries) for lots more information 
about upcoming events! 
 

  (JR High) 
Resumes Tuesday, January 10, 6:45 – 8:30 p.m. here at the church 

  (SR High) 
Resumes Wednesday, January 11, 7:30 – 9:30 p.m. here at the church 
 
January 27, 28, 2006 SANCTUARY Mission Trip, Grades 8-10.  
***LAST MINUTE OPPORTUNITY*** to sign up! 
Applications available in the South Foyer. 
 

 (18-25ish) 
 Sunday night small group ministry resumes in January. 
 

January 20-23… Retreat at Guelph Bible Conference Centre. 
Cost $75.00   

 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 
A Note to Our Guests: 
We’re happy you are here today! Our hope is that being with us will be a 
happy part of this year’s celebration of Christmas.  If you take a moment 
to fill out a “Let Us Know You Are Here” card, we’ll be happy to mail you 
a brochure to tell you about West London church life. You can use the 
back of the card to ask a question or provide us with any information that 
you think might help us serve you. Just hand the card to an usher at the 
conclusion of the service, or drop it on the offering plate as it passes by. 
Thanks for being with us! 

Mike Wilkins, Pastor 
Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor: Director of Adult Ministries 

Jane Cushing, Director of Children’s Ministries 
Graham Buchanan, Director of Youth Ministries 

Janis Murphy, Office Manager 
 

 

Warm Wishes  
For A Peaceful, Joy-filled Christmas! 

 
Christmas Eve/Christmas Day, 2005 

gÉÇ|z{àBgÉwtçS  W.L.A. 

 
 
7:00 p.m.  The Fourth of Our Five Christmas Services 
 

CHRISTMAS IN SANDFOUND, Act IV 
Welcome to Sandfound! Welcome back to 1960!  
 
Welcome to the fourth act of our “five act” play about a little church in 
a town called Sandfound that decided to perform a Christmas Cantata 
on Christmas Eve. 
 
Christmas Eve has arrived, and the Cantata is about to begin. It’s called 
“One of Us” and it was written by Claire Cloninger and Robert Sterling. 
 

 
 
10:00 a.m.  The Fifth of Our Five Christmas Services 
 

CHRISTMAS IN SANDFOUND, Act V 
 
And now you’ve made it to the fifth act of our “five act” play about a 
nice guy named Joe Fearon, who moved to a little town named 
Sandfound just before Christmas, 1960. 
 

    

    
    
    
    

Unto us a Unto us a Unto us a Unto us a CCCChild is bornhild is bornhild is bornhild is born    
Unto us a Son is givenUnto us a Son is givenUnto us a Son is givenUnto us a Son is given    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

bÇ UxçÉÇw  THIS WEEK 
Sunday, January 1, 11:00 a.m.        New Year’s Day Service 
Just one Morning Worship Service on this holiday weekend. Pastor Mix 
will be preaching. 
 
Sunday, January 8, 9:15 & 11:00 a.m.     Communion Service 
“The Real Good News”  is the good news from God. It’s real 
important that we get it right! Over the course of eleven Sundays 
between now and Easter, we’ll look at Romans 1-11, to get a good 
firm handle on the gospel according to the Bible. 
 
Sunday, January 8, 11:00a.m.                         Baptisms 
 
Wednesday, January 11, 6:30 – 8:00 p.m.         Growzone Gang 
Our children’s midweek event resumes for kids in Grade One to Five. 
 
Wednesday, January 11, 9:15 – 11:00 a.m.           Homebuilders 
All women welcome as a new season begins ~ Childcare provided. 
 
Sunday, January 22, 7:00 p.m.         West London Bible Institute 
WLBI is back in session, looking at the more difficult questions raised 
by our Sunday Morning sermon series on the New Testament book of 
Romans. 
      

bà{xÜ  NOTES 

Our Condolences… to Karen and Clarence Weima and their children on 
the recent death of Karen’s brother. 
 
Been To Our Website Lately? Each week this bulletin is posted along 
with an audio version of the Sunday sermon, the complete rundown of 
upcoming events and a number of articles, essays and other 
interesting stuff. Check us out at www.wlachurch.org. 
 
Better Check the Mail Box in the South Foyer. It’s flowing over – 
perhaps because of all the nice cards and things addressed to you! 
 
A New Discipleship Bible Study for Women in the New Year… is 
being planned by Deb DeVries (473-8026) and Lillian Stover (472-
6006). Give them a call about details if you are interested. 
 
Using numbered envelopes… is a big help to our bookkeeping team. 
If you are not already using them but would like to request a set for 
2006, please use a pew card to say so. Thanks! 
 
2006 numbered offering envelopes…are now available in the 
Church Office to all those who have requested them. 
 
 

 
 


